
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
The Holiday Gala is one of MPI Toronto Chapter’s signature events and attracts 450+ meeting professionals annually. 
The impact and exposure received by donating a silent auction item is unparalleled. Ranging from merchandise to gift 
certificates to tickets, all auction items are desirable. Get together with your colleagues and put together a package – 
which will generate its own buzz and be the talk of the table! The proceeds of the silent auction have a large and direct 
impact on sustaining a local community charity. 
 
AUCTION PROCEED BENEFICIARIES 
Proceeds from the silent auction will benefit our community charity Breakfast with Santa Foundation and the MPI 
Toronto Chapter Educational Reserve Fund (ERF) which provides scholarships for members.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Exposure 
• Auction donations are listed on www.mpitoronto.org prior to the event* 

• Auction donors are identified in the auction catalogue which is distributed at the event* 

• Auction donors are clearly identified on bid sheets and copies of promotional material provided by you is on 
display 

 

*Donations must be received by November 30th to be listed on the website and in the auction 
catalogue 

 
 
  

The event Toronto’s meeting professionals look forward to with anticipation!  
 

 

LIVE AUCTION 

 

4-5 major prizes (trips including airfare, accommodation upgrades, spa, golf, dinners, etc, are also  

being solicited. If you would like to discuss donating to the live auction, please contact Leslie Wright at 

lwright@mpitoronto.org 905-567-9591 
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MPI TORONTO CHAPTER SILENT AUCTION DONATION FORM 
 

Meeting Professionals International Toronto Chapter uses the proceeds from the silent auction to support Breakfast with 
Santa Foundation and the MPI Toronto Chapter Educational Reserve Fund (ERF). 

In order to have your donation listed in the auction catalogue the donation form should be received no later than 
November 30th at the MPI Toronto Chapter office.  

ORIGINAL CERTIFICATES and/or ITEMS ARE TO BE SUBMITTED TO THE MPI TORONTO CHAPTER OFFICE. (See below for 
address details) 

PLEASE NOTE: The event date is December 4, 2018 – gift certificate donations should have an expiry date at least 6 
months after the event date.  

 

Name of Company  

Name of Contact  

Address  

City, Province, Postal Code  

Phone  

Email  

Date  

Retail Value of Donation  

Expiry Date of Donation (if applicable)  

Blackout Dates (if applicable)   

Please provide a description of item(s) 
you are donating to the silent auction. 
List any restrictions on the donation; 
otherwise, it will be considered a no-
restriction donation. If you need more 
space for the description please attached 
another page. If your donation is too 
large to mail, either submit a certificate 
or contact the MPI Toronto Chapter 
office at (905) 567-9591 to discuss 
delivery.  

 

Signature of Donor  

Please send the original form and certificate/item to: 
Meeting Professionals International Toronto Chapter 

6700 Century Ave Suite 100 
Mississauga, Ontario L5N 6A4 

Fax 1-866-768-8168 Telephone: (905) 567-9591 
E-Mail: office@mpitoronto.org 
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